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Brunswick Corporation : Brunswick
Corporation Completes Headquarters
Relocation to Mettawa, IL

METTAWA, Ill. Aug. 14, 2017 - Brunswick Corporation (NYSE: BC), a leading maker
of recreational boats, marine engines and fitness equipment, today announced it
has moved into its new corporate headquarters offices in the Woodland Falls
Corporate Center at 26125 North Riverwoods Road, Ste. 500, Mettawa, IL.

Since 1993, the Company had been based in the Conway Park office complex in
nearby Lake Forest, Ill.  Brunswick, which was founded in 1845 in Cincinnati,
has been headquartered in the Chicago area since 1847.

Occupying the top two floors at Woodland Falls, Brunswick's new 55,000-square-
foot headquarters accommodates about 180 employees, and includes amenities such
as a state-of-the-art fitness center featuring equipment from Life Fitness, a
Brunswick division, as well as a new, contemporary open-space design to promote
workplace flexibility and collaboration.

About Brunswick
Headquartered in Lake Forest, Ill., Brunswick Corporation's  leading consumer
brands include Mercury and Mariner outboard engines; Mercury MerCruiser
sterndrives and inboard engines; MotorGuide trolling motors; Attwood, Garelick
and Whale marine parts and accessories; Land 'N' Sea, Kellogg Marine, Payne's
Marine and BLA parts and accessories distributors; Bayliner, Boston Whaler,
Brunswick Commercial and Government Products, Crestliner, Cypress Cay, Harris,
Lowe, Lund, Meridian, Princecraft, Quicksilver, Rayglass, Sea Ray, Thunder Jet
and Uttern; Life Fitness, Hammer Strength, Cybex, Indoor Cycling Group  and
SCIFIT fitness equipment; InMovement products and services for productive well-
being; and Brunswick billiards tables, accessories and game room furniture. For
more information, visit http://www.brunswick.com.
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